
Institute for Information Transmission Problems of the Russian Academy of Sciences  
(Kharkevich Institute) 

 
The Yarbus-100 Organizing Committee is pleased to present the up-to-date information about 

Yarbus-100 Symposium 
 

Publication 

 The proceedings of the Yarbus-100 Symposium will be published in a Special Issue of 
Perception. It provides the possibility to publish some presentations as regular papers. 

 Author instructions can be found at the Perception official site. 

 Prospective manuscripts (both .pdf and .doc) should be sent to yarbus100@iitp.ru as an 
attachment. 

 The participants are encouraged to focus their attention on controversial experimental 
findings and concepts to stimulate a general discussion on the development of Yarbus’ ideas 
and methods. 

 With regards to the type of individual publication (abstract/short report/regular paper) 
some preference will be given to papers directly related to the Yarbus’ legacy, clearly 
outlined and well illustrated. 

Visa Assistance 

 Should you need help in getting a Russian visa, please address Ms. Elena Sidorova at 
yarbus100@iitp.ru and send her the completed “Visa information” form (given in a separate 
attachment). 

Payments 

 The cost of full participation, including a round bus trip from Moscow, registration fee, 
accommodation with full board, and banquet, is 750$.  

 All payments should be made via Scientific and Organizational Center STRADO (finance and 
logistic chair Mr. Maxim Chuyashkin). Payments can be received after April 15 (Instructions 
for making payment will be given at the beginning of April). 

 For those who are going to attend only part of the symposium, the amount of payment will 
be determined individually in consultation with the Organizing Committee. 

Transportation from Moscow to Nizhny Novgorod 
On August 31: charter bus service for the ITaS and Yarbus-100 participants. 
Any other time: high-speed train or regular bus service. 
More detailed information on timetables and reservation of regular tickets will be provided 
later. 

 
We are looking forward to welcoming you and/or your colleagues at the symposium Yarbus-100 
and the conference ITaS’14.  
 
We strongly ask you to fill registration form to indicate your participation (if you have not done 
it yet): http://tinyurl.com/lnn8ryd. 
For any questions and suggestions please contact Mr. Andrey Bolshakov at: yarbus100@iitp.ru. 
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